
 

        WEST MIFFLIN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT       
 
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
The West Mifflin Area School District is notifying you that your child is currently 
on the ineligibility list for having less than a 1.75 GPA. This list is generated from 
PowerSchool every Friday. It is based on your student’s letter grades from the 
previous week. As a result, your child is academically ineligible to participate in 
athletics, extra-curricular activities, clubs, and attend school events as a spectator. 
If, by the following Friday, a student is no longer under a 1.75 GPA, he/she 
becomes eligible at once. 
 
Recommendations for improving grades: 
 Monitoring your child’s progress through PowerSchool. 

 How to create a PowerSchool account 
 Regular Attendance. 

 If you need assistance contact your child’s school counselor 
 Completing classwork and assignments. 

 Contact your child’s teacher/case manager. 
 To request a conference contact child’s school counselor  

 Is your child demonstrating behaviors that interfere with learning? 
 Contact your student’s building administration. 
 Each school has a Student Assistance Program (SAP).  This program 

is used to mobilize school resources to remove barriers to learning. 
Middle School             High School  
 
 

The district is here to assist students and parents in their journey from adolescents 
to young adults.  It is only through honest two-way communication that we can 
work together to make certain every student has success academically, socially, 
and emotionally.  Please do not hesitate to contact any school personnel to assist 
you and your child during their educational expedition.   
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment, 
 
 
Secondary Administration 

https://filecabinet10.eschoolview.com/FED8BF2F-DF68-4F7D-8199-767CE761E741/a8d0dcc1-7f10-4f13-bd7d-a9af43fd7698.pdf
https://www.wmasd.org/mscounselors.aspx
https://www.wmasd.org/hscounselors.aspx

